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Ministry report 

 

Praise God for all we have seen Him do over the past couple of months. It’s exciting to see lives  challenged 

and impacted by the Holy Spirit in so many different ways. 

I had an excellent time in the Philippines, ministering with churches and leaders. Our Leaders Network        

Conference in Dasmarinas was a very powerful and blessed time. In the meetings many people received   

physical healing with testimonies of legs, backs and knees being released from pain and immobility. One lady 

had been suffering major stomach pains for some time and was under medical treatment. After prayer, all 

pain had gone. People were freed from fears and anxiety. It was a real blessing to see leaders receiving a 

touch from the Lord and being refreshed and encouraged. 

The Holy Spirit moved powerfully at all the meetings, sometimes before I preached, with prophecies and 

words of knowledge specifically, and directly, ministering to many people. People received Jesus as Lord and 

Saviour. Several people made fresh commitments to surrender to His Lordship. 

It seems that many churches and individuals are in a major time of transition. This can be exciting but also 

challenging. The Lord is working on us to bring us into all that He desires but we need to  position ourselves to 

receive and be ready to move into the next season of our journey. The Holy Spirit is seeking to draw us into 

deeper intimacy and fellowship with the Lord so we can hear His voice clearly and step into all that lies ahead. 

Let's press on and embrace all that is on Father’s heart. Greater things are yet to come. 

Hope you enjoy reading the Update. We trust you will know the blessing of the Lord in every area of  your life 

as you seek first His Kingdom plans and purposes 

New Ministry CDs. 

Naturally Supernatural Life in the Spirit 

John Cairns John Cairns 

We’re excited to announce 

the release of two new CDs: 

“Naturally Supernatural” 

and “Life in the Spirit” 

These life changing CDs are 

$10 each and can be       

ordered  online through 

Paypal at our website. 



 

June- August Ministry Itinerary 

 June 19-28  New Zealand (Wanganui and Wellington) 

 July 5   West City Christian Church, Altona Meadows, VIC 

 July 11-12  Christian Fellowship Centre, Albury, N.S.W. 

 Aug 8   Activating Gifts of the Holy Spirit Workshop, Peninsula City Church, Frankston, VIC 

 Aug 16  Drouin Christian Fellowship, Drouin, VIC 

 Aug 22-24  New Zealand (Auckland) 

 Aug 30   New Life Church, Dandenong, VIC. 
 

Sponsored Walk 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

John Cairns Ministries 

PO Box 1344, Narre Warren,  

VIC, 3805, Australia 

Webpage: www.johncairns.org 

Email: admin@johncairns.org 

Facebook: John Cairns Ministries 

Twitter: @john_cairns 

Bank Details 

John Cairns Ministries 

General Account details: 

Westpac Bank, Berwick, VIC, 3806 

Branch: Berwick 

Account Name: John Cairns Ministries 

Branch/ BSB Number: 033-609 

Account Number: 408584 

Training-Equipping-Building Faith-Inspiring Hope 

Congratulations to everyone who participated in our 5km 

Sponsored Walk at Casey Fields. It was a great way to raise 

funds for our African Missions. Praise God the weather was 

dry and sunny and we all enjoyed a great time of  fellowship.  

Thank you to all participants and sponsors for your support. 

It’s still not too late to sponsor or donate. For details, or 

more information, please email sponsorship@johncairns.org  

Practical Workshop: Activating the Gifts of the Holy Spirit 

We will be running a practical workshop in August, at Peninsula City Church, Frankston. This is a morning of 

teaching and “hands-on” activity. There will be a time of training and teaching on how to  activate the gifts.  

Lots of time will be allocated for attendees to step out in the gifts and  minister to each other. 

Date:  Saturday 8 August 

Time:  10am - 1pm. 

Venue:  Peninsula City Church, 252 Frankston Flinders Road, Frankston, VIC 

Cost:  $20 registration fee per person 

For further information or to register please contact:  admin@johncairns.org. 


